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20 January 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Cath Pownall, our Crossing Patrol Assistant, will be leaving her job 
with Wigan Council on Friday to embark on a new career.This means that she will no longer be 
posted to St Luke’s school crossing patrol.  
 
Cath has loyally served and safeguarded the children and families of St Luke’s for over thirty years, 
and we would like to celebrate her service by arranging a collection to buy her a gift from us all. If 
you would like to contribute to this please would you send donations to the school office by 
Thursday 23 January 2020. We will let you know what we buy! 
 
I hope you all join me in thanking Cath for her many years of loyal service and wishing her success 
in her new career. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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